
Fairfield Union Music Boosters

January 4, 2023
Attendance: Jacien Squires, Jill Squires,  Samantha Ashton, Jared Kitchen, Matthew Gregory,
Missi Troxel,  Kim Duemmel, Christina Shaw Bosch

Meeting called to order at 6:31 pm

Welcome

Secretary’s report:   Motion to approve by Jill Squires, Seconded by Missi Troxel, motion carried.

Treasurer’s Report:  Detailed financial report given upon request.  Motion to approve-  Christina
Shaw Bosch, seconded Kim Duemmel,  motion carried.

Music Department Report:

● Disney: still taking registration for students and chaperones.  We have 90 registered,
need 10 more to lock in initial price.  Discussion regarding additional support from
Boosters for each student.  Motion to provide a total of $350 for each student which will
hopefully make final cost per student $1000 (pending final numbers); motion by Christina
Shaw Bosch, seconded by Sam Ashton, motion carried.

● Upcoming dates:

○ All County Band 1/11/23
○ Solo & Ensemble 1/21/23 at Pickerington North
○ Band Concert 3/2/23
○ District Large Group competition at Teays Valley 3/3/23
○ Choir Concert 3/9/23
○ Annie Performances 3/15//23-3/18/23

● Choir:

○ Planning a trip to Crew Game in April for Assembly Singers;  Approved $500 to
reserve spot

○ Mr. Gregory would like to plan a Junior High Middle School trip, details to follow.

● Musical:

○ Practices going well

● Marching Band:



○ All County Band 1/11.  Motion to provide food for students (pizza, salad) by
Christina Shaw Bosch, seconded Jill Squires. Motion carried.  Mr. Kitchen will
notify other band directors.

○ Uniforms:  Initial order placed with money provided by school board;  we will have
enough money for uniforms, hats, garment bags and storage.

Committee Reports:

● Fundraising:

○ Cristy’s pizza cards-  Ordering more
○ Programs:  Winter programs have been ordered, only two senior ads this time.

Spring programs are next on the agenda.

● Trailer: Nothing new
● Banquets:  Nothing New

Next Meeting: February 2, 2023  630 pm

Meeting adjourned:  7:35 pm

Respectfully submitted by Christina Shaw Bosch


